6/17/2019 County of Amador Mail - Notice question

Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Notice question
Terri Sweet - Mon, Jun 17, 2019 at 7:49 AM
To: Amador County Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Hello,

Would you please advise if 10-day advance notice of the June 11, 2019 Planning Commission hearing was mailed to
property owners within 300’ of all registered short-term rentals, including mine?

Thank you,

Terri Sweet

18210 Burke Drive
Plymouth, CA 95669
707-536-9290
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